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KS1 Newsletter #5 

 Year 1   

This week in Year 1, we have been looking at using our senses to describe a setting. We 

have looked in depth at the museum in our book ‘Lost in the Toy Museum’ and thought 

about what we could see, hear, feel, smell and taste. We have been busy finishing our 

maths unit on addition and subtraction this week and have moved onto place value within 

20. The afternoons have been filled with learning about the first aeroplane flight by the 

Wright brothers, reading and Cosmic Yoga! We have been continuing to learn new 

phonemes and recap old ones in phonics and put these new sounds into practice by reading 

words and captions. A lot of children in Year 1 have loved having a story at the end of the 

day which has inspired them to create artwork based on the story. You can see a picture of 

Willow's artwork based on Owl Babies in the pictures of this newsletter.  

Year 2 

In Year 2, we have been using the multiplication symbol in maths alongside pictures to solve 

calculations. We have also been recapping our 2 and 5 times tables and looking at doubling. 

In English, we have been completing work on our beautiful book, ‘The Bear and the Piano’; 

making predictions, asking questions, thinking about the protagonist’s (main character’s) 

decision, creating noun phrases and looking at contracted words. We completed our unit on 

The Great Fire of London in history and in art, looked carefully at how to draw expressive 

faces. We created our own bar charts in ICT, after completing a tally chart and even had 

time for Cosmic Yoga and PE with Joe Wicks. What another busy week, Year 2! 
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Willow S-M Gracie-Jo F Isla T Terry F 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Logan L Harper R Amelia W Evie L 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Charlotte Y  Tyler H Logan-Lee T Vinnie G 

 

KS1, we are so proud of you and all of the hard work you are doing at home. Keep working 

hard and being superstars for your grown-ups. We can’t wait to have you all back in the 

classroom – hopefully we won’t have too much longer to wait. 

 

Keep well, stay safe and thank you for your continued support,  

 

Ms Turner, Miss Harland and Miss Ribaudo 
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